Dear All Saints Academy Family,

As you aware from last week's email, students will have a final joint rehearsal for their Christmas concert on Monday, December 18, 2023 at the Upper Campus. **This means all K-2 students will need to be at the Upper Campus by 8:15 am.**

The doors open for drop off at the Upper Campus at 7:55 am. If you are unable to drop your student off at the Upper Campus between 7:55 am and 8:15 am, there will be a shuttle bus leaving from the Lower Campus **at 7:45 am** that your student may ride. Saints club will be available from 6:30 am until the shuttle leaves. Please complete this consent form to indicate if, and allow your student to ride this shuttle.

Students will spend part of the morning rehearsing with the UC students in St. Jude Church. At 10:00 am, K-2 students will ride a bus back to the Lower Campus, where their day will proceed as normal. Normal pick up procedures will take place at the end of the day at both campuses.

If you have not done so, please take a moment to <u>complete the field trip consent form</u> to allow your child to participate in this rehearsal.

The concert will be held at 6:30 pm December 18th, at St. Jude Church. More information will be sent soon regarding concert details.

God Bless.

Mr. Joe Gietzen

Executive Director/Upper Campus Principal **P** 616-363-7725, ext. 5105 | **E** jgietzen@asagr.org

All Saints Academy is a Catholic School inspired by the Holy Spirit and dedicated to teaching and living as Jesus did. Our mission is to serve and partner with our families, parishes and communities as we focus on the spiritual, intellectual, moral, social, and physical development of our children.

Our ASA Sponsor of the week is: Get Away Vaca



ASA Sponsors financially support All Saints Academy. Please patronize them whenever possible.